
 
 
Face Mask Requirements 

All visitors, including children aged five or older, are required to wear a face mask inside our 

buildings and in areas where proper social distancing is not able to be maintained. We require 

that masks are worn while interacting with our staff, using the restrooms, and while moving 

inside any of our buildings. 

 

Gathering Size Limits 

As we continue to reopen our outdoor picnic areas, we are now able to host groups larger than 

10 outdoors on the property. However, our indoor seating in the Brewery will continue to be 

limited to groups of 10 and fewer unless special arrangements have been made prior to arrival. 

For special arrangements, please phone 540-423-1032 or email info@oldhousevineyards.com 

  

Hours of Operation  

Mondays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays: 12-5pm 

Fridays, Saturdays, and Sundays: 12-6pm 

Closed Tuesdays 

 

Reservations are not required for visiting Old House. Seating is available on a first come, first 

serve basis for both indoor and outdoor locations. When the weather is cooperating, Old House 

has extraordinary amounts of outdoor picnic table seating and space available.    

 

We appreciate your patience as we work diligently to ensure the safety of both our guests and 

staff. We look forward to welcoming everyone to Old House Vineyards this Spring.  

 

Please note: We are in the process of updating our website with events and tour information 

for 2021. For the latest information, please call us at (540) 423-1032, send us an email to 

info@oldhousevineyards.com, or like us on Facebook @oldhousevineyards  

 

Thank you for your support of Old House! 
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